
There will be 
opportunities for the 

children in the 
Foundation Stage to 
share their Learning 

Journals 

Nursery and 
Reception parents 

please go straight to 
the Classroom door 

 

We are pleased to invite you to our Open Classroom events 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th March – 2.15 pm Reception Open Classrooms 
20th March – 2.15 pm Year Two Open Classrooms 
21st March – 10.45 am Nursery Open Classrooms 
21st March – 2.15 pm Nursery Open Classrooms  

22nd March – 2.15 pm Year One Open Classrooms 
The children are keen to share their classroom with you ~ let’s build our learning power 

together! 

 

This year’s focus will be upon …….. 

 
Join us and take part alongside your child in a range of activities concentrating upon 

resilience and the development of a growth mindset   

 
The children will be sharing their learning with you. We will have an exciting afternoon working together 
to complete creative activities using all of our learning powers.  Please arrive promptly at the start of the 
session to ensure that you and your child have the opportunity to experience all of the planned activities. 

 
In the Nursery and Reception this will take the form of a regular Open Classroom. 

Key Stage 1 parents please sign in when you arrive; and then come to the hall for a brief welcome and 
further information about the afternoon. 

The children will then come and collect you and take you to their classroom. 

 
 
 

 

 

                                      Roots and Wings 

There are two gifts that we can give our children, 

                                                 one is roots, 

                            the other is wings… 

 

 


